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June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Orrell & Upholland Bus Service 
 
As a school we subsidise the Orrell and Upholland bus to a value of approximately £30,000 per year to keep the 
cost to parents as low as possible. We liaise annualy with TfGM to try and get a better service for parents and this 
year have been successful. Please see below for the changes to TfGM and our services for September. 
 
Changes to the Orrell Bus 

 

Due to the changes in the TfGM service from September 2021, the Orrell bus (Grayway coach) will be 

replaced by the 957 service bus. The 957 will commence at the Hare & Hounds and follow the old Grayway 

bus route. More information on the route will be available on the TfGM website in the near future. 

 

Changes to the Upholland bus 

 

The Upholland bus route is changing for September 2021. Please see below for the new route and stops 

available. 

 

Upholland Labour Club    08.00 
Dearden Way / Ormskirk Rd   08.02 
Victoria Hotel / Ormskirk Rd  08.04 
Hallbridge gardens / Dingle Rd   08.05 
Knowles Farm / Stoney Brow   08.07 
Heyes St / Appley Ln South   08.10 
Beacon View / Appley Lane North  08.12  
Finch Lane / Appley Lane North   08.13 
Dickinson Arms (Pesto)    08.14 
Opp Wrightington Hospital  08.15 
Arrive School - approximately   08.30  
 
 
The payments for the bus are collected on a termly basis. The cost of the bus per term is £140.00. If you would like 
your child to use the Upholland bus service please process payment online via Scopay Payment must be made at 
the latest by Monday 19th July 2021. 
 
Passes must be purchased before the service can be used in September 2021. 
 
For enquiries about the Upholland Bus please contact myself. 
  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs J Douglas 
Assistant School Business Manager 
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